From: Jake Scott

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: 695 Grand Ave.
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 5:34:04 PM

I am writing in support of the project at 695 Grand. I live on Oneida Street and my family and
I frequently visit Grand to shop and visit restaurants. It would be great if there were more
housing and more people on Grand Avenue, and I hope this project is approved. Projects like
this will make St. Paul an even better place to live.

Thank you!
Jake Scott


mailto:jacob.h.scott@gmail.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

